
       MEMORANDUM 
ONGWANADA 
 
 
TO:  All Staff 
 
FROM: CEO Alastair Lamb   
 
DATE:  October 10th, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Chief Finance and Administration Officer 
 
 
I wish to advise that Ginette Denford has resigned from her position as Chief Finance and 
Administration Officer with immediate effect. All finance-related issues/questions should be directed to 
Paige Moreland, who will engage others as required. We are working with MCCSS to provide financial 
assistance as needed over the short term. Further, Christine Park will be assisting me and the 
organization in a consultative capacity over the next few weeks. Christine will be available Monday 
through Friday and will be the principal conduit with MCCSS over this time.   


